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Dear OLMBSS students,

The annual Food Drive is coming around the corner. A Food
Drive is when you bring in food and home essentials for the
less fortunate. (Please no perishables)We will have a
different theme for each Food Drive day. The class with the
most items at the end of the food drive wins a pizza party!
These are the following dates:

Monday, March 11th - Miscellaneous Monday (bring in anything, from food, to
toiletries, drinks, etc.)

Tuesday, March 19th - Toddler Tuesday (baby diapers, baby powder or lotion, baby
soap, wet wipes, etc.)

Wednesday, March 27th - Washup Wednesday (detergent, fabric softener, hand
soap, hand sanitizer)

Thursday, April 4th - Thirsty Thursday (any drinks that don’t go bad, water, tea
packets, Kool-aid packets etc.)

Friday, April 12th - Froot Loops Friday (any type of cereal, breakfast bars, oatmeal,
etc.)

All participation is appreciated! &Cheenos

100% i3k OATS

Sincerely,
OLMBSS Student Council




